
First Nations water 
monitors and 
operators across 
Atlantic Canada are 
invited to attend the 
Community Based 
Water Monitors and 
Operators Training

November 16-17 
Nova Scotia 
Community College,
Waterfront Campus,
Dartmouth, N.S.

Travel, accommodation and 
meal costs covered by the APC.

Registration information can be found at www.apcfnc.ca
You can fax form to (902) 435-8027 (Attn James MacKinnon)
or email to CBWM.APC@gmail.com

Questions? Contact Training Coordinator
Mary-Frances Lynch at (902) 210-7350

TAPPING INTO
KNOWLEDGE
CLEAN WATER AND HEALTHY COMMUNITIES

www.apcfnc.ca


